MAYOR CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUIÑONES

Email: mquinones@stamfordct.gov



TRANSPORTATION BUREAU CHIEF FRANK W. PETISE, P.E. Email: fpetise@stamfordct.gov

OFFICE OF OPERATIONS TRANSPORTATION, TRAFFIC & PARKING

T31.024

Tel: (203) 977-5466/Fax: (203) 977-4004 Government Center, 888 Washington Blvd., 7TH Floor, Stamford, CT 06901

Date: September 29, 2023

To: Board of Representatives Office

From: Frank W. Petise, P.E

Transportation Bureau Chief

Re: One-way Conversion of Greenwich Avenue between Pulaski Street and Selleck Street

Dear President Curtis,

Pursuant to Chapter 231, Article IX: Designation of One-Way Streets of the Stamford Code of Ordinances, I would like to submit the following item to the Transportation Committee for consideration.

- 1. APPROVAL of One-Way Designation per Chapter 231, Article IX of the Stamford Code of Ordinances of the following road:
 - a. Greenwich Avenue between Pulaski Street and Selleck Street to one-way Southbound.

This is necessary as part of the construction of the Greenwich/Pulaski Roundabout.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. Thank you.

Frank W. Petise, P.E.

Transportation Bureau Chief